e

{ 6 DEC 2023
Urgdent
fo=AT - 0

EDN-HE(21)B(15)15/2021-V
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Dated: Shimla-171001 the  December, 2023
To
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh.
Subject: -  Instructions regarding safety and security of students during educational /

picnic tour.

On the above mentioned subject, it is informed that during this winter season
there is heavy fog in the plain areas of the country.

Therefore, you are directed to issue instructions to all the Heads of institutions
under your control to restrict educational / picnic fours of students till 31-12-2023 for the
safety & security of students, due to bad weather conditions / bad visibility.

Thereafter, the institutions may be allowed for educational / picnic tours
keeping in view the weather condition by allowing journey in day hours only.

This may be treated as most important for the safety of the student and staff.

B

Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh.

Endst. No. Even dated Shimla -1 the December, 2023
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:-
l: Technical Officer I.T. Cell, D.H.E. (Internal), to upload the same on

departmental website.
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Director of Hi gﬁgr Education
Himachal Pradesh.



